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Please ensure that your child is dressed ap-

propriately for the weather!  Toques, mitts, 

and ski pants are important to have everyday. 

Parent/Student/Teacher Conferences 

Progress reports for the second term will be sent home on 

March 15th, 2022. Parent/Student/Teacher                  

conferences will be held over the phone and scheduled 

for:                                                                           

March 17th(evening) and                                                

March 18th(morning).        

Watch for schedule in your child's agenda! 

Kindergarten Grad Photos will send a note 
home when confirmed! 

Important Dates 

February 2nd  Ground Hog Day 

February 4th  PD Day (No Classes) 

February 7th  Admin Day (No Classes) 

February 10th  HOT LUNCH 

February 14th  Valentine’s Day 

February 21st  Louis Riel Day (No Classes) 

February 23rd  100th Day of School 

   Pink Shirt Day 

February 24th  HOT LUNCH 

SPRING BREAK 

MARCH 28th - APRIL 1st 

Back to school April 4th! 

February 4th - PD DAY 

February 7th - ADMIN DAY 

February 21st - LOUIS RIEL 

           KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION FOR         

SEPTEMBER 2022 

If you have a child who is 5 years old or will be by the end of 

December 2022, it’s time to register for the 2022 - 2023 school 

year.  Heyes School offers full time Kindergarten classes.  We 

will begin taking registrations in March between the hours of 

8:45am - 4:00pm.  Please come to the school to fill out a regis-

tration form.  Please bring proof of age (birth certificate or bap-

tismal & MB Health Card). 

         If you have any questions, please call the office at:                              

204-734-3385. 

PARENTS! 

Please make sure you let the office or teacher 

know if your child is going to be away or it’s 

marked as a truant!  Helps to avoid phone calls 

home!  If your child is late please have them re-

port to the office! 



Wednesday, February 23rd is PINK 

SHIRT DAY.  Please wear anything 

pink to help us raise awareness to 

STOP BULLYING! 

Ms. Smith has arranged a virtual read-
ing session for Grades 5/6 through 

Manitoba Advocate for Children and 
Youth for I love to Read Month in 
February.  Other fun activities will 
take place throughout the month as 

well! 

Friendly reminder to check your children for head 

lice regularly!  Any questions or concerns you can 

contact the Public Health Office. 

Ms. Danyluk     

arranged a virtual 

field trip for each 

Grade 5/6 class 

through the   

Manitoba Museum 

about the       

Winnipeg General 

Strike! 





What do you call the 
world's smallest Valentine’s 
Day card? 
A valen-teeny.  

What did the stamp say   
to the envelope on            
Valentine’s Day? 
I’m stuck on you!  

 What did one volcano say to 
the other? 
I lava you!  

What did the cucumber say to 
the pickle? 
You mean a great dill to me.  

What did one light bulb say 
to the other light bulb on        
Valentine’s Day? 
I wuv you watts and watts!  


